[bookmark: _GoBack]The Board of Trustees of the South Pike School District shall receive sealed bids until 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, February 25, 2015. 

Intent to purchase:

Network Switches

Bid Documents are available at - http://www.southpike.org/district-information/technology-department/  

Questions can be directed to Nancy D. Wallace at 601-783-4220. 

The Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and all bids and waive any informality. 

